
Proposed Changes for the FY26 Budget for the Special General Election 

The changes below are for the FY26 budget for the December 9, 2025 Special General 
Election and will be added to the post budget workshop changes, pending approval.   

 

 

The second image, below, shows the amount for the December 9, 2025 Special General 
Election coming out of reserves.   

 

Upon receiving reimbursement from the State of Florida, that amount will be put back into 
General Fund Reserves.   


